

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

December 16, 1999

James D. Hughes, PE Mark Goodwin & Assoc, PA P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BIXBY ELECTRIC (M-14/D19) RECEIVED OCT 25, 1999 FOR GRADING PERMIT ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 10-25-99

Dear Mr. Hughes:

Based on the information included in the submittal referenced above, City Hydrology accepts the Grading & Drainage Plan for Grading Permit.

Please submit the Engineer's Certification of grading & drainage, per DPM checklist, to City Hydrology after the grading is completed.

If I can be of further assistance, You may contact me at 768-2727.

Sincerely,

John P. Curtin, P.E.

Project Manager, PWD/Hyd

Inspector c:



City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

January 8, 1993

W. Reed Edgel Rodriguez & Associates 12800 San Juan Road NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BIXBY ELECTRIC CO. (M14-D19) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 12/18/92.

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your December 22, 1992 resubmittal, the above referenced site is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Please be advised that a separate permit is required for construction within City Right-of-Way. A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the excavation permit.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Assistant

BJM/d1/WPHYD/7377

xc: Alan Martinez
Darlene Saavedra
File

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

***** 4



City of Albuquerque P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

December 9, 1992

W. Reed Edgel Rodriguez & Associates 12800 San Juan Road, NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87123

RE: CONCEPTUAL DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BIXBY ELECTRIC CO. (M14-D19) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 11/18/92.

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your November 18, 1992 submittal, the above referenced site is approved for Foundation only.

Please be advised that with your Building Permit submittal, you will need to indicate an extension of the asphalt from the outlet of the 18' concrete trough out towards the existing edge of asphalt.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Assistant

BJM/d1/WPHYD/7377

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

٧,